
FREE 

COMMUNITY 

EVENT 

3-7 PM

Great Lawn

Live Music | Wellness 
and Community 
Outreach Booths | 
Food Trucks | Live Chalk 
Art (in the reflection 
garden)

• 3-4:30 PM: Live Music 
by Brushfire
• 5-7 PM: Live Music by 
Latin Sol
• 3-6:30 PM: Beer 
Garden with 20+ Local 
Breweries ($45 unlimited 
beer tasting)

Proceeds benefit the 
7/20 Foundation.

REFLECTION 

CEREMONY 

1:45-3 PM

Great Lawn

A remembrance of 
the 13 taken as well as 
stories of courage and 
hope will be shared 
through the voices 
of those who were 
affected. 

These include those 
who lost loved ones, 
those at the theater, 
and public officials at 
the time.

We hope to inspire 
all to remember 
that together we are 
stronger.

LIVE 

IMMERSIVE 

ORCHESTRA 

7:20 PM

7/20 Memorial  
Reflection Garden

The Stratus Chamber 
Orchestra and Life/
Art Dance present 
this immersive art 
experience. 

With the aid of poetry 
by Assetou Xango, 
a live immersive 
orchestra, dance, 
video and visual art 
by DAVA students, 
we will acknowledge 
tragedy and pain, 
love and compassion, 
community and 
healing.

Sat. July 23 | Aurora City Hall | 15151 E. Alameda Pkwy 

HERO’S 

JOURNEY 5K

9 AM

Aurora Metro 
Station to 
7/20 Memorial 
Reflection Garden
 
• $30 for 21 and 
under  
• $35 for 21+
• $10 virtual fee

Proceeds go to 
the Zack Golditch 
Opportunity 
Scholarship, which will 
go to an Aurora student 
athlete. 

Use the QR code or 
go to the link 
below to sign 
up

METAMORPHOSIS METAMORPHOSIS
AURORA THEATER: 10 YEARS LATER

MORE DETAILS AND REGISTRATION INFO AT WWW.7-20MEMORIAL.ORG/METAMORPHOSIS.

SCHEDULE 

OF  

EVENTS


